Aisling Reillz

From: Aisling Reilly

Sent: Monday 21 October 2024 10:20

To: 'Cullen, Hannah'

Subject: RE: Case Number ABP-312131-21: Response to Submissions Report
Hi Hannah,

| am in receipt of your email, an official acknowledgement will issue in due course.

Kind regards,
Aisling

From: Cullen, Hannah <Hannah.Cullen@lJacobs.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 8:44 AM

To: Aisling Reilly <A.Reilly@pleanala.ie>; LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>

Cce: Kiernan, Sarah <Sarah.Kiernan@jacobs.com>; Bolton, lillian <lJillian.Bolton@jacobs.com>
Subject: Case Number ABP-312131-21: Response to Submissions Report

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take ¢care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Hi Aisling,

Please find attached a copy of the Response to Submissions Raport in response to the Board's letters dated 27
September 2024 and 3 October 2024,

Two hard copies are also being delivered to your offices this morning.

Kind regards,
Hannah

Hannah Cullen Ba msc c.wem cenv mciwem | Jacobs | Principal Environmental Scientist | Water &
Environment

DD: +353 1 261 4142 | hannah.cullen@jacobs.com | www.jacobs.com

Termini | 3 Arkle Road | Sandyford Business Park | Dublin 18 | D18 T6T7 | Ireland

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

MNOTICE - This communication may contain confidential and privileged information that is for the scle use of the intended recipient. Any
viewing, copying or distribution of, or reliance on this message by unintended recipients is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer.



